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Message from The Boss!? President Irvin 2022-23

One of the things our members asked for during a
recent survey was a regular Newsletter. Well six
months in to my term of office, here is the first
one! But | don’t want it all to be my effort, so will
look to our members to provide some content,

albeit Rotary or things you are doing outside of
Rotary... Yo

| was thinking the format of our newsletter would be the front page for
The Presidents’ updating and call to action. The centre pages for pro-
jects, images etc. of what we have been up to and what we are planning
and the back page for a members article. Nothing is set in stone so feed-
back would be appreciated. One of the most important things we can
do as a club is to grow our membership in a
1\, diverse way. And encourage friendship and
Rotary ~= 0 personal development. It is a great honour
to be able to induct new members and so pleased to have Kevin Carter
and Praf Patel join us following Ingrid Lyon and David Molley in Kevin's
year. The tag line remains, ‘every member brings one’.
Can | wish all members a very Merry Christmas and a
Happy & Healthy New Year, when we can look forward
to more fellowship and ‘doing good’ in our communi-
ties using the varied skill sets we have .




Text here Lez for your passion and inspiration
for your coming year.
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